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Welcome 
We want to welcome everyone to a new year at Unit 

593. We have a lot planned for this year and this is our 

way of keeping everyone in the loop. Expect to see our 

new newsletter once a month around the beginning of 

the month. It’s my goal to get it out prior to the 

meeting as a reminder for all of the meeting that 

month. We’re hoping to continue to see our meetings 

grow as they have over the past two years. 

 

This is your reminder that our next meeting is on 

August 7th at 7 pm in the usual place. 

 
 

Our New Officers 
This is another welcome to our newest officers. This year brings in many new 

officers and hopefully many more new chairmen (which we will be selecting at 

our next meeting so I hope you all looked over those packets).  

 

Congrats to our new officers and good luck for the upcoming year. 

President: Koni Dearman 

1st Vice and Membership Chairman: Diana Long-Davis 

2nd Vice and Poppy Chairman: Marilyn Yaqub  

Secretary: Liz Doidge 

Treasurer: Jenny Blakeman 

Executive Committee: Noni Baughman, Ruth Aspezi, and Liz Woodard 

 

 

Calendar 
August 1st- Decoration Painting for Party 

August 7th- Meeting 

August 22nd- 50th Anniversary 

August 28th- ALA in the Kitchen 

August 30th- ALA in the Kitchen 
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